Kāpo Māori Aotearoa Biennial Conference 2021 Postpone Panui.

Tēnā koutou i tēnei ahiahi,
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances with the current COVID-19 outbreak, Te Kahui Tumuaki has confirmed that the KMA Biennial Hui Taumata (Conference) 2021 in Wellington to held at a later date this year.  Te Kahui Tumuaki would like to also advise the postponement of the Kāpō Māori Aotearoa NZ General Meeting which was to be held on Saturday 11th September 2021. We are in the process of organising a suitable date with our venue and will let all our KMA whānau know as soon as we are able to. Although we are moving our conference to a later date, we will not be re-opening our registrations at this time.

For those who are currently registered for the KMA Biennial Conference 2021, if you have any questions regarding your registration or where to re arrange travel, please phone 0800 770 990 and leave your name and number. Alternatively, you can contact us via email at tarewa.cowan@kapomaori.com.  We will get into contact with you as soon as we can.

For the latest news from Kāpō Māori Aotearoa  and COVID-19,  check out our website (http://kapomaori.com/) and Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/KapoMaoriAotearoaNZ).
 
Kia kaha e te whānau!
 
Ngā mihi nui,
Tarewa Cowan
Te Kahui Tumuaki Board Secretary

Travel Arrangement:
 
If you have flights or bus travel arrangements, KMA is aware you can receive a credit back on these bookings and can be used towards rebooking later. For more information regarding receiving the credit and rebooking please see the following links and customer service numbers:
 
Air New Zealand 
  Customer Service Number: 0800 737 000
  Manage Booking: https://www.airnewzealand.co.nz/manage-bookings  
 
Jet Star
  Customer Service Number: 0800 800 995
  Manage Bookings: https://booking.jetstar.com/mmb/#/login?culture=en-nz& 
 
Air Chatams 
  Customer Service Number: 09 257 0261
  Manage Booking: https://www.airchathams.co.nz/ 
 
Intercity 
  Customer Service Number:
  Manage Bookings: https://www.intercity.co.nz/login  

Due to COVID-19 restrictioons, publications and postal distribution of this panui is currently postponed. The digital and audio versions however are available to download on our website and TIS (Telephone Information Service).
